
 

March 31, 2023 
 
 
Hon. Kay Granger, Chairwoman   
H-307 The Capitol     
Washington, DC 20515    
 
Hon. Rosa DeLauro, Ranking Member 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Housing Families in Need through Rehabilitation & 
Construction, Carver, Plymouth County, Massachusetts, 9th Congressional District Project 
in fiscal year 2024.  The entity to receive funding for this project is Habitat for Humanity of 
Greater Plymouth, Inc. located at 160 North Main St, Carver MA. The funding will be used 
to acquire land for the construction of ten homes for families in need of secure shelter in 
Plymouth County, Massachusetts. 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will assist ten families who are not 
currently housing-secure in realizing the dream of home ownership while also improving ten 
blighted properties that are currently a burden to municipal taxpayers. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 
 

 Sincerely,    
 
 
 
WILLIAM R. KEATING 
Member of Congress   

 
 
 


